
Here’s what has happened in the last month
and what’s to come!

The field work of our Diocese First
External Safeguarding Audit is now
complete.  We now wait for our Audit
report. 

The Safeguarding office would like to
take the opportunity to thank all
personnel who have supported and
assisted the office in preparation for
this Audit and their continued
professionalism and proactive
approaches towards embedding a
culture of safeguarding. 

Parish yearly self-assessments
and Continuous Improvement
plan visits are now due for 2025.
Please contact Christine to
make a time for the
Safeguarding Office to visit and
support you in your assessment
for 2025. 

Safeguarding is not the work of
one it is the work of many, it is
the responsibility of many, we
must look out and speak up. 

Enjoy this month’s newsletter!
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Awareness
4  Augustth

visit the SNAICC
website for events

and resources

SNAICC National
Conference

Brisbane - Oct 7-9

12th August

11 - 15   Augustth



September Awareness Days:

7-13th Sept:   National Child Protection Week   NAPCAN

10  Sept:        World Suicide Prevention Dayth

11  Sept:         R U OK Dayth

14  Sept:        Safeguarding Sunday th

15 - 21  Sept:  Demetia Action Week st

17  Sept:         Alannah & Madeline day th

21  Sept:         International Day of Peacest
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scan to 
download
NAPCAN 

resources 



www.napcan.org.au

2025 NATIONAL CHILD
PROTECTION WEEK



www.napcan.org.au

2025 NATIONAL CHILD
PROTECTION WEEK



SAFEGUARDING OFFICE 02 6621 9444

W: www.lismorediocese.org 
E: safeguarding@lismore.catholic.org.au

10 Orion Street Lismore NSW 2480

Thank you for reading!

S a f e g u a r d i n g  T r a i n i n g  S c h e d u l e

E x t e r n a l  t r a i n i n g  o p p o r t u n i t i e s

Visit the website to view the training
opportunities currently on offer for a low
fee cost to NSW residents. 

Visit the website to view
the training opportunities
from ACSL


